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 The Society for Louisiana Irises is holding their mini-convention at the same 
 time as the AIS Convention in April 2012.  The conflicting dates could not be 
 avoided because of hotel considerations. 
 

 Bob Plank and I have been working with Ron Killingsworth regarding converting 
 SLI from a cooperating society to a section of AIS.  Documents reviewed include: 

        1. AIS Bylaws  
        2. SLI Constitution  
  3. SLI Bylaws  
  4.         Instructions to AIS Subordinate Organizations Requesting IRS Group Exemption 

  Killingsworth believes this will come to a vote to become a section of AIS 
  during the SLI Board and general membership meetings. 
 
 My Section Happenings column continues to be the result of my independent  
 research instead of submitted information from the sections and cooperating  
 societies.  I plead and cajole but with little result.  I will continue to try as long as I  
 hold this position. 
 
 
 


